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You don't often get email from alinstupinean@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

From: Alin Stupinean
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: Atico Lounge at Moxy hotel
Date: Monday, November 11, 2024 11:03:12 AM

Good morning, 

I am writing this email to kindly request an extension for the liquor license, that was granted in December for the restaurant we are opening at Moxy Hotel in Madison,
due to the construction not being finalized. The construction company estimates that the project will be finished mid December and if the estimates are correct we will
open in January. Thank you.
 
Ático Lounge
LICLIB-2024-00198

Sincerely, 

Alin Stupinean 
Pasqual’s Cantina Taco Truck 
Koki Pizza Truck
Wisconsin Dells
Taberna
Madison
608 448-9266 

On Nov 8, 2024, at 10:47 AM, Verbick, Jim <JVerbick@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Good morning,
 
Yes, you will need to file an extension, because your license was granted at the beginning of December. Alcohol licenses are required to be issued no later than 180
days after they are granted by the Council. You can either send me an email or attach a letter to an email requesting the extension and explaining the reason for it. You
may also include any necessary documentation to go along with the request. I would recommend getting it to me no later than next week Wednesday, when the 11/20
ALRC agenda will be put together.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Jim Verbick, WCMC
(pronouns: he/him/his)

Deputy Clerk
City of Madison City Clerk’s Office
City-County Building-Room 105,
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 53703
TEL: (608) 266-4601  |  FAX: (608) 266-4666FAX: (608) 266-4666
jverbick@cityofmadison.com  |  Follow us on Twitter @MadisonWIClerk
 
"We exist to assist"
 
 
 
From: Alin Stupinean <alinstupinean@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 2:54 PM
To: Verbick, Jim <JVerbick@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Re: Atico Lounge at Moxy hotel

 

Hello,  
 
Just following up on the email I sent on 10/16 about our liquor license for the restaurant that we are opening at Moxy hotel. Wondering if we have to file an
extension because of the new opening date that is in January. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Alin Stupinean 
Pasqual’s Cantina Taco Truck 
Koki Pizza Truck
Wisconsin Dells
Taberna
Madison
608 448-9266 
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On Oct 16, 2024, at 12:24 PM, Alin Stupinean <AlinStupinean@gmail.com> wrote:
 
Hello,  
 
I just wanted to update you on the construction time frame for the restaurant on the 8th floor at Moxy hotel. Based on the estimates we will
open in January. Do we need to file for an extension for the liquor license giving the new opening date? The license no is LICLIB-2024-00198. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Alin Stupinean 
Pasqual’s Cantina Taco Truck 
Koki Pizza Truck
Wisconsin Dells
Taberna
Madison
608 448-9266 
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